
                
 
 
 
Today 9:15 AM Sunday School   
 10:30 AM Morning Worship 
 2:00 PM  Shower for Emily Bellon 
 
Tue 1:30 PM  Quilting  
 7:00 PM Diaconate Meeting 
 7:00 PM Women’s Bible Study  
 
       
     

Announcements: 
 
Pastor Daniel’s contact info:  Home # 641-523-1022 (local) 
Cell # 605-321-4415.   Shelly cell#  605-660-1924. 
 
Children’s Activity Bags and Bulletins are available outside the  
main sanctuary door for kids to use during the service! 
 
Mission Offering during the month of July will be for the 
Wayne Empty Stocking Program to benefit local families 
during Christmas time.  Offering envelopes are available in 
the pew book racks. 
 
Thank-you to all who helped minister at and through VBS 
this week!!!   Thank-you crew leaders, station leaders, 
directors, nursery helpers, picture taker, slideshow maker, 
decorators, pop-in helpers, those who donated items, and 
everyone who prayed this week for God’s will to be done.  
Thank-You Jesus for the privilege of being used for Your 
Kingdom in the lives of these kids!! 
 
No Wednesday Night Bible Study this week. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Welcome to First Baptist Church 
 

10:30am Worship Gathering      July 26, 2015 
 
 
 
Prelude 
 
#495 – Jesus Saves    (1, 3) 
 
Announcements 
 
Call to Worship 
 
Prayer 
 
Jesus, Name Above all Names      
Make Me a Servant 
#283 – There Is Power in the Blood     (1-3)     
O How He Loves You and Me 
 
Greet One Another 
 
Giving of our Thank-Offerings 
           Kids 4-10 are dismissed to go to Children’s Church! 
 
Sharing What God Has Done through VBS 
 
Prayer for VBS Kids 
 
Let’s Just Praise the Lord     
 
Blessing 

 



 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      First Baptist Church  

www.corydon-baptist.com 

office@corydon-baptist.com 872-1956 
 

 

Last Sunday 

S.S. Attendance/Offering 23/ $8.00 
Worship Attendance/Offering 78/ $1,500.00 
Weekly Budget Needs $2,282.69 
Missions $16.00 
Empty Stocking Offering $750.00 
Grand Total of Special Offering $1,107.00 
  
  
  
  
   

Next Week 

Greeters:                 Benny and Joan Davis  
Musicians:               Rose Hook/Linda Norris 
Nursery:             Sherry Middlebrook and Sarah Norris 
Children’s Church:  Jenna Lain and Jennifer Couchman 
Bus Driver:             Benny Davis 
Deaconess:             Lucy Stubbs 
 

 
 
 

Dear First Baptist Church, 
 
Thank-you SO MUCH for your amazing and generous 
partnership of $400/month! Your congregation single-
handedly brought me across the finish line in my funding 
race.  You are my finishers!  I am so encouraged and thankful 
for your financial, spiritual, and prayerful support.  You folks 
are truly "storing up treasures in heaven" (Matt. 6:20) by 
investing in the Kingdom of our Gracious Savior Jesus Christ.  
It is my honor to partner with all of you in taking the Gospel 
of Jesus Christ to Eastern Europe, Russia, and beyond. 
          Laboring Together, 
               Conner Scott 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


